
 

  
 

 
  

IOSCO World Investor Week 

Colm Kincaid, Deputy Governor, Consumer and Investor Protection 
 
Central Bank of Ireland is proud to support IOSCO's World Investor Week. This is a global 
campaign in over 100 countries, including Ireland, to raise awareness on digital finance, artificial 
intelligence, and how to protect yourself against frauds and scams. 
 
The Central Bank of Ireland is playing its part in raising awareness on all these issues through our 
participation in the Government's National Financial Literacy Strategy. 
 
We will continue to raise people's awareness on how to protect themselves against frauds and 
scams, and next year, the Central Bank of Ireland will bring in new rules to better protect you 
when accessing financial services online, recognising that online is where most of us transact 
these days. 
 
We also want to harness the opportunities that new technologies present, including through our 
Innovation Hub and our regulatory Sandbox – details of which are available on our website. I want 
to thank IOSCO for its global leadership in making investment services safer and better for our 
future, and wish you a good World Investor Week. 
 
Find out more: centralbank.ie/consumer-hub 


